Wah Yan One Family Foundation Limited

20" November 2017

Dear Wahyanites and Council Members,

Having turned 90 this March, Father Deignan has tirelessly served Hong Kong, Wah Yan and Ricci HKU
with his apostolic care beyond stems and branches, ever since arriving Hong Kong in 1953. During his times as
Prefect of Study and Principal in Wah Yan College, Hong Kong between 1962-70, as Warden of Ricci Hall HKU
from 1970-78, and then as Supervisor and Principal of Wah Yan College, Kowloon from 1978-92, the Schools
became the nurturing ground of many young people who not only excelled academically, but also received
holistic education that enabled them to become caring leaders of Hong Kong society and other parts of the
world.

Father Deignan has indeed never retired, for he went on to establish the Hong Kong International
Institute of Educational Leadership in 1997, which aimed to foster a community that lives in harmony and sets a
high standard of moral behaviour. And in 2004, together with alumni from the two Wah Yan, Fr Deignan founded
the Foundation, with a view to improving education in Hong Kong and the two Wah Yan. Under Fr’'s guidance
(and his Dream we gathered at his go™ birthday party) and your generous support, we managed to raise over
$148 million to launch small class teaching in the two Wah Yan from 2008 onwards.

To each of his students who needed help, Father Deignan was a sympathetic and forbearing listener,
and for each of them, he was not only a confessor but also a confidante, one whom they could trust and rely on
in times of disappointments and struggles. Our humble Father has been very kind to allow us to organise a
concert for him on Saturday, 13 January 2018 at the Queen’s Elizabeth Stadium at 8pm, when we will perform
the songs he picks. Moreover, we are collecting and collating his information, so that an account of his deeds
could be published soonest.

To prepare these precious gifts, we need funding to ensure the delivery is of the right quality.
Therefore, we would like to appeal to you to be our Patron/Sponsor by pledging a gift for the Concert and the
bibliography. We also need you to be our audience to share the joy together. Preparatory work has begun in full
swing. Given a tight schedule, we will be much obliged if you could accept our sincere appeal and reply say
before 10 December 2017, so that we could focus on getting the best for the Concert and the bibliography. All
Patrons will be entitled to free tickets and a bibliography signed by Father, a priceless gift needless to say. Please
feel free to call Monty Fong on 9092 9433 if you need further information. Again many thanks for your selfless
support and we look forward to welcoming you at the Queen Elizabeth Stadium.

With gratitude and very best wishes,

Fong Hup Yuen Tin Fan Francis Cheung Hon Kit Edwin

Vice Chairman Vice Chairman Concert Chairman
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Wah Yan One Family Foundation Limited

Donation and ticket order form for Sona Ceolchoirm, Fr Deignan’s 90" BD Celebration Concert

I/We would like to donate to be a Patron to support the Concert (HK$100,000 or above)
1/We would like to donate to be a Sponsor to support the Concert (HK$50,000-99,999)
1/We would like to donate to be a Donor to support the Concert (HKS30,000-49,999)

I/We would like to order ticket(s) of the Concert as below:

Unit Price (HKS) 50* 100 500 1,000 2,500

Quantity

Remarks {#iz}:

1. Patron and Sponsor will be entitled to name and logo display in all the communications related to the
Concert and other channels of acknowledgement

Other donors will be acknowledged in Wah Yan One Family Foundation’s website

Reservation of ticket is on a first-come-first-served basis until stock lasts

Each Patron will receive 4 complimentary tickets and each Sponsor will receive 2 complimentary tickets

Only current students and parents of the two Wah Yan Colleges, HK and Kowloon and PUAWYPS are
eligible to purchase $50 ticket(s)
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Please issue an official receipt for the name below and send it to the address provided (for donation of
HKS$100 or above only)

Name

Address

All cheques should be made payable to “Wah Yan One Family Foundation Limited” and returned to Wah
Yan One Family Foundation Limited, 281 Queen’s Road East, Wanchai, Hong Kong attention: Monty Fong
on or before 10 December 2017.

Name School and
Class

Email Telephone

Signature Date

281, Queen’s Road East, Hong Kong
T: 2336 3688 E: contact@wahyanonefamily.org W: www.wahyanonefamily.org




